
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 9:43 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-19 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Joey Jackson 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 

 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I'm writing in objection to a rate increasing.  During this time where my business is all but closed, I'm 
using hardly any electricity, my usage is a FRACTION of my bill.  This is NOT the time to be increasing 
rates.  I can't even pay my bill as it is (but don't qualify for assistance, because I scraped together enough 
to pay it, so I'm not FAR ENOUGH behind).  Approving an increase is a slap in the face to business 
owners who can't make ends meet as it is. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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